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Ann:

After reviewing the Commerce rules on the main street program, I was still unable to
determine if the selection is made before the end of the fiscal or calendar year, so I took
an educated guess (based on the October application deadline) and required Commerce
to select Clark County by the end of December 2005.  (I had forgotten when we spoke
that municipalities participate in the program for five years; thus, it did not make
sense to allow Clark County to participate in the program for only a fiscal year, as we
had discussed.)  Under the bill, Clark County would be selected by December 30, 2005,
for five years of participation.
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